
 

 

Notice: Imbalance Return Reminder 
 

September 28, 2015 
 
 
 
As a reminder, Imbalance Return is currently at zero in the Lower Mainland. This will remain in effect for 
October 1 forward until further notice. For the Interior, Imbalance Return is available at 40,000Gjs. 
 
 
All information postings are located in the news flash section of our web site: 
http://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/ChoosingANaturalGasSupplier/TransportationServiceOpt
ion/TransportMarketersActivities/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
 
Thanks 
 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC 
604-592-7799 
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